
 

Dear Parents 

Welcome to Reception 

 

The children are settling into Reception life well. Your children all look very smart in their 

uniforms and I have enjoyed getting to know them more during their first week and look 

forward to working with you and your children in what I hope will be a busy and exciting year. 

 

Our Topic 

Our topic this term is ‘All about Me!’  We will be learning about ourselves and our families.  The 

topic plan gives an overview of what activities the children will be doing during the term. 

 

Baby photograph 

As part of our topic we will be looking at how the children have grown and changed since they 

were a baby.   We would like the children to bring in a named photograph of themselves as a 

baby.  We will use it as part of our topic and return it when we have finished with it. 

 

PE Kits  

PE is lessons will be on a Monday and Friday. Please can you ensure your child brings in a 

labelled PE kit in a named small PE bag. 

 

An Introduction to Foundation Stage Meeting – Thursday 6th October at 9:00- 9:30 a.m. 

This meeting is an opportunity to find out about how the children will learn in Foundation 

Stage, The Bournebrook Way and Tapestry- our online learning journal. 

Please bring your child in at normal time.  At 9’oclock the Reception children will be taken into 

the Sunshine room with Laura so the meeting can take place in the Cherry room. 

 

Literacy Meeting – Thursday 13th October at 9:00- 9:30 a.m. 

This is a chance to find out about how we teach your child to read and write using a variety of 

resources to make their learning fun. 

 

I know this is a lot of information and there is always such a lot to take in at the beginning of 

term!  If you have any questions or are unsure of anything please don’t hesitate to come and 

ask. Thank you for your support so far and I look forward to developing our partnership 

throughout the year. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Pemble  


